
 

 
 
UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES LAHORE  

 

ATTENTION  
Candidates Registered for MDCAT-2023 

 
 

This is to inform all candidates aspiring to appear in the Medical & Dental College Admission 

Test (MDCAT)-2023 in Punjab on Sunday, 10th September 2023, that the University of 

Health Sciences (UHS), Lahore is not authorized to change/edit any personal information 

entered by the candidates while registering for the test on the Pakistan Medical & Dental 

Council (PM&DC) online portal. This includes their name, father’s name, CNIC Number, 

Photograph and Centre (City) of the test. No request/application for change/editing in the 

aforementioned entries shall be entertained.  

However, the candidates who have successfully registered for MDCAT-2023 on PM&DC 

portal but are now unable to download their Admittance Card  for any reason, may lodge their 

complaint alongwith the proof of registration through email at mdcat2023@uhs.edu.pk for 

resolution. Please attach the scanned copy of CNIC/B-Form with the complaint in this regard.  

 
 

Prof. Dr. Ahsan Waheed Rathore 
Vice Chancellor 

University of Health Sciences,  
Khayaban-e-Jamia Punjab, Lahore-54600 

Ph: 042-99231305-09 
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